
This week:  
Students took two of the three Scantron tests assessing their current skills.  

Perseverance and 
dedication  
Homework 

The students are beginning to have consistent 
homework. In fourth grade, students generally 
have 40 minutes of homework. This ensures 
they are able to practice and retain skills they 
began during their daily lessons.  

The students use an assignment notebook to 
keep track of each of their homework 
assignments each day. If they have completed 
the assignment they can place a check next to it 
in the notebook. The students also have their 
book initialed by a parent. This process can help 

to encourage taking 
responsibility of their 
learning.  

“Always do 
your best. 
What you 
plant now, 
you will 
harvest 
later.” - Og 
Mandino

Next week:  

Monday 
Scantron Test 
Music 

Tuesday 
Science Lab 
Spanish 
Gym 
Library 

Wednesday 
School Mass  
Art  

Thursday  
Computer 
Gym 
Hot lunch -             
Baja Fresh 

Friday 
Spanish  
Dismiss at 11:30am

SCIENCE 
This week we learned 
about tools scientists 

use with weather. In the 
upcoming weeks we 
will create our own 

anemometer.  

1
RELIGION 

This week was the  
Donuts for Dads mass. 

We prayed for all 
fathers, godfathers, and 

father figures in a 
particular way. 

2
LANGUAGE ARTS 

This wee we learned 
compound sentences, 
run-on sentences, and 

an introduction of 
nouns. 

3

VIRTUE OF THE MONTH: FAITH -  SAINT OF THE MONTH: ST. JEROME SEPTEMBER 21, 2018

Mrs. Danielli’s Class 
Each week we grow in faith, hope and love of learning. 


